TRANSPAC

Transportation Partnership and Cooperation

TRANSPAC TAC

CANCELLATION NOTICE

THE MEETING SCHEDULED FOR

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 21, 2019

HAS BEEN

CANCELED

Additional information will be available at a
later date regarding the rescheduling of this meeting

Transportation Partnership and Cooperation
Clayton, Concord, Martinez, Pleasant Hill, Walnut Creek, and Contra Costa County
1211 Newell Avenue, Suite 200, Walnut Creek 94596
(925) 937-0980



